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31 January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Chinese New Year is taking place on the Saturday 10 February. It is an annual celebration for families all 

over the world and this year it is the year of the dragon.  

We would love to hear from families who take part in Chinese New Year to find out more about how it is 

celebrated. If you would like share your photos, or if you would like to be involved in our assembly on 

Monday 12 February, please email mbegum@ashbrookschool.net or speak to Mr Ainscow on the gate. 

Thank you for your support 

Mrs M Begum 

Tigers Class Teacher 

 


